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Dear Applicant
Teacher of PE
Thank you for your interest in the above post at Ralph Sadleir School.

We are looking to appoint an enthusiastic, committed and excellent full-time teacher of PE to join our school from September 2024. A willingness to teach a second subject is important, although we can be flexible around what that is.

The successful candidate will teach PE to all students across the school, building on skills and taking pupils towards the next stage of their education.  In KS2 and KS3, pupils receive 2 hours of PE/Games each week. This post offers a unique opportunity to teach in the context of a middle school, allowing you to develop expertise and experience in key areas of the curriculum. As a middle school, we have pupils aged 9-13, covering year groups 5-8.

Ralph Sadleir prides itself on the wide range of curriculum enrichment opportunities provided for all pupils. These include both day and residential educational visits, visiting experts and cross-curricular days. 

We are looking to employ staff with the drive and experience to help the school continue its journey of improvement, whilst continuing to strengthen all it offers to pupils, families and the wider community. We can offer you a friendly and supportive working environment, staff who are keen to work together for the benefit of young people and pupils who are willing to take on learning opportunities presented to them in a wide range of different ways.

Further information about the school can be viewed on the school website at www.ralphsadleir.herts.sch.uk

If you are short-listed, we will write to your referees and references will be considered at the
interview stage.

Ralph Sadleir School is committed to safeguarding the welfare of all its pupils and staff and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.  The post holder is classed as having a high degree of contact with children and is exempt from the Rehabilitation of Offenders Act 1974. An enhanced disclosure will be sought through the Disclosure and Barring Service as part of the school’s pre-employment checks.

A copy of our Equality Statement, Child Protection and Safeguarding Policy and, Safer Recruitment Policy can be downloaded from our school website.

Completed applications should be received by Friday 15th June 2024. We reserve the right to make an appointment before the closing date, so early applications are encouraged.
Thank you again for your interest and I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K Scripps, Head Teacher 
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